Onsite mobile mammograms coming
in September

Life is never too busy to take time for you

Schedule today!

It's no secret that a yearly mammogram can save your life. Now, there's no excuse! We are bringing it to you,
at the Racine Employee Health & Wellness Center. The mobile mammography bus will be at the clinic.

WHEN: September 11 and 17
TIME: 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.
WHERE: Racine Employee Health & Wellness Center

(in parking lot behind clinic)
* The Mobile Mammography is for Screening exams only. If you have a lump, pain, or other clinical
breast concern contact your physician and do not schedule on the Mobile Mammography Coach.
* Schedule your appointment now by calling 414-326-1800 Option #5.

* Be sure to tell the scheduler that the appointment is on the Mobile Coach at the Racine
Employee Health & Wellness Center on the dates above (space is limited).

e Have your OB/GYN or primary care provider's (PCP) information on hand for the scheduler, so
results can be sent to your provider. If you don't have a PCP, you can list one of the onsite
clinic providers; Caitlin Stansil, NP or Lizel Granada, NP.

* On the day of your mammogram: Dress appropriately. Arrive on time. Bring your insurance card.

* Do not wear deodorant, powders, perfumes or other lotions on the day of your appointment.

& Ascension



